November 1, 2013

President

BC Government and Service Employees' Union
4911 Canada Way

Burnaby, BC V5G 3W3

Attention: Mike Eso
Correctional and Sheriff Services Component
Bargaining Committee

Dear Mike Eso:

Re: Part-time Regular MOA

Further to our discussion at bargaining, we recognize that there are some aspects of the application of
the PTR MOA that need to be reviewed, amended and updated. The Employer agrees to meet to discuss
respective concerns and update the MOA. The Employer further agrees to discuss the appointment of
part-time regular employees to full-time.

This letter does not form part of the Component Agreement.
Yours truly,
Pete Coulson

Provincial Director
Adult Custody



